VBCRG'S WEEKLY UPDATE

FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 8

OPERATIONS

- Patching continues countywide
on both Primary and Local roads.

- Gravel roads are being graded in
Geneva and Porter Townships.

- Crews are sweeping intersections
in Antwerp and Geneva Townships
before moving to South Haven
Township.

- De-berming continues this week
in Bloomingdale Township.
De-berming is the process of
removing sod, soil, and material
that builds up along the shoulder
of the roadway. De-berming
assists in prolonging the life of a
road by allowing water to drain
from the road surface. It also helps
various surface maintenance
applications such as an asphalt
overlay or sealcoat adhere to the
road.

NOTE: ALL operations tasks are
dependant on current weather
conditions, equipment availability, and
staffing and are subject to change. For
detailed information regarding
operations tasks, please contact our
office.

ENGINEERING

- CR 352 between CR 687 and 60th
Street in Keeler Township continues
with drainage work this week.

- Burgess Road between 38th Street
and 82nd Avenue in Decatur
Township paving is complete,
shoulder work is scheduled to be
completed this week.

- CR 687 between 90th Avenue and
CR 342 in Keeler Township
continues this week with stump
removals.

- 30th Street between M-43 and CR
653 in Almena Townshipis on hold,
pending permits and the site being
dry enough for heavy equipment.

- CR 380 between CR 665 and
Columbia Township Line in
Bloomingdale Township received
the top course asphalt last week.
Shoulders are scheduled to be
completed this week.

MISCELLANEQUS

- VBCRC's Summer Hours began
May 1st. Regularly scheduled hours
will be Monday through Thursday
from 6:00 AM to 4:30 PM.



